
Dinner is free.  A 50/50 Drawing is held to offset the cost. 

The Rally on the River is here again in just over a 

month!  The Evansville KC is tirelessly preparing for 

what will hopefully be another fantastic year.  The Rally 

begins on Saturday, May 28th with registration starting 

at 10:30 a.m.  There will be food available at the Knights 

of Columbus Hall starting at 11:00 a.m.  At 12:00 Noon a 

Memorial Ceremony honoring those who have served in 

the Armed Forces will begin.  The American Legion 

Color Guard and the Fort Kaskaskia 4th Degree Assem-

bly Honor Guard will  lead the Memorial Ceremony.  At 

1:00 p.m. following the ceremony, the starting gun will 

mark the beginning of the Rally on the River. The 2022 

Grand Marshal will start the rally.  All forms of transpor-

tation are welcomed.  To be eligible for one of the at-

tendance prizes, your vehicles need to be back at the 

Knights of Columbus Hall by 6:00 p.m.   Events all day 

long at the Hall and next door!  Pre-registration is avail-

able now through May 27th but to be guaranteed a T-

shirt, you have to pre-register by May 7th.  First come 

first serve on T-shirts with day of registration while they 

last. Check out our website, https://evansvillekc.org, for 

more info or to register for the Rally.  Last year we 

raised over $19,500 and are aiming to get back above 

the $20k mark.  Come out and together we can achieve 

it.  Rain or shine we will have a blast raising money for 

Cardinal Glenon Children’s Hospital! 

Please send check of $25 per person, +$5 for 2 or 3X, to 

303 Broad St. Evansville, IL 62242.  Must be in by May 

7th to be guaranteed a Rally T-shirt. 

https://evansvillekc.org


   

Monday, May 4, 2022 KC Blood Drive 1:30—530 p.m. 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022 KC Meeting Starts @ 7:00 p.m. 

Friday, May 27, 2022 Rally on the River Set up Starts @ Noon 

Saturday, May 28, 2022 Rally on the River Starts @ 10:30 a.m. 

Friday, June 3, 2022 KC Fish Fry 4:00—8:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, June 14, 2022 KC Meeting Starts @ 7:00 p.m. 

Please continue to keep the Young, Hartmann, and Cowell 

families in your prayers.  If you have special intentions to 

add, please call Robert Walls at the number listed. 

Council Information Phone 

Grand Knight Larry Mudd 618-713-2005 

Chaplain Fr. Steven Pautler 618-853-2235 

Financial Secretary Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

Club Manager Mark McConachie 618-977-2168 

Bar Manager Andy Montroy 618-559-2840 

Kitchen Manager Roger Hartman 618-282-3521 

Financial Officer Bob Myerscough 618-791-6739 

Newsletter  Robert Walls 618-559-7819 

K of C Insurance Greg Mehochko 618-367-1553 

Council Phone Number 618-853-2616 

It is that time again to get your new KC membership 

card and pay your Council dues of $25.  If your dues 

are not current, a stamped and self addressed enve-

lope will be included with this newsletter. Please 

send back your dues at your earliest convenience 

and our Financial Secretary will mail out your new 

2022 membership card.  Keeping current with your 

dues allows our Council to continue the good works 

of the Lord in our communities. 

Attention all District Dep-

uties, Grand Knights, our 

Chaplains, Council Offic-

ers, Knights and Ladies. 

You are invited to join us 

for a special meeting on 

May 2 and/or May 3 to 

meet several of our State 

Officers and their special 

guest from Supreme 

Council, Bill Chasse, who is the Regional 

Growth Director. They will discuss the cur-

rent events and a message from the Su-

preme Knight.  They also want to hear 

from YOU. What are your concerns. Join 

us at: 

Monday, May 2nd in Benton, IL at St.       

Joseph Church hall. Address is 506 West 

Main St. and doors open at 6:30 p.m. with 

event starting at 7:00 p.m.  

Tuesday, May 3rd in Smithton, IL at St. 

John The Baptist Church. Address is 111 

S. Julia St. and doors open at 6:30 p.m. 

with event starting at 7:00 p.m. 


